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Statement	Regarding	COVID-19	(Coronavirus	Disease	2019)	
	
We	know	there	are	many	concerns	regarding	the	Coronavirus	Disease	and	at	Occumed	Plus	we	want	to	
ensure	our	patients	and	employers	that	Occumed	Plus	is	closely	monitoring	the	situation	and	will	remain	
able	to	provide	the	highest	level	of	Occupational	Medicine	in	the	industry.		
	
Occumed	Plus	has	developed	several	 increased	measures	 to	ensure	the	safety	and	well-being	of	all	of	
our	patients,	employers	and	employees:	
	

1. Occumed	 Plus	 has	 developed	 a	 screening	 process	 to	 determine	 if	 any	 individual	 has	 the	
potential	 of	 being	 infected	 by	 the	 disease.	 Please	 contact	 us	 if	 you	would	 like	 to	 schedule	 a	
screening	 for	your	employees.	 In	addition,	each	and	every	patient	will	 go	 through	a	 screening	
process	in	our	clinics	to	ensure	they	are	not	experiencing	any	symptoms	at	all.	If	symptoms	are	
present,	 Occumed	 Plus	 has	 developed	 a	 protocol	 to	 limit	 exposure	 to	 any	 other	 patients	
currently	in	our	facilities.	

2. Within	the	next	 few	days,	 through	our	 lab	partners,	we	will	be	able	to	test	 for	COVID-19	on	a	
limited	 basis.	 If	 an	 individual	 has	 been	 determined	 at	 risk	 through	 our	 screening	 process	 a	
sample	will	 be	 collected	 and	 analyzed	by	 the	 lab.	We	will	 update	 this	 information	 as	 soon	 as	
these	tests	are	made	available.		

3. Our	facility	sanitation	has	been	increased	as	an	extreme	measure	of	precaution	and	to	ease	any	
concerns	patients	and	employers	may	have.		

	
Occumed	Plus	will	remain	one	of	the	only	medical	providers	that	is	not	open	to	the	general	public.	We	
are	here	to	serve	the	medical	needs	of	our	partner	companies	and	their	employees.	We	understand	the	
level	 of	 concern	 surrounding	 COVID-19	 and	will	 remain	 a	 trusted	 partner	 in	 ensuring	 the	 health	 and	
well-being	of	 the	workforce	 in	 the	communities	we	serve.	We	are	 in	close	contact	with	county	health	
officials	and	are	monitoring	the	Center	for	Disease	Control	(CDC)	and	World	Health	Organization	(WHO)	
guidelines.		We	will	continue	to	keep	you	updated	on	any	changes	or	updates	as	they	become	available.		
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